Research Notes: Jason Sandvik

September 23, 2020

Jason Sandvik’s paper “Employee Responses to Compensation Changes: Evidence
from a Sales Firm,” co-authored with Richard Saouma of Michigan State University,
Nathan Seegert of University of Utah, and Christopher Stanton of Harvard Business
School and National Bureau of Economic Research, has been accepted for
publication in Management Science. Sandvik is an assistant professor of finance.
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